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FEBRUARY 27, 1961

HONORABLE GEORGE DOCKING
ExpORT & IMPORT BANK
BOARD OF DIRCTORS
WASHINGTON, D C

DEAR GOVERNOR DOCKING:

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR KIND LETTER OF FEBRUARY 13. 1
HAVE SENT THIS INFORMATION TO OUR GOOD FRIEND, ROY RODRIGUEZ,
WHO WILL FILL OUT THE REQUIRED INFORMATION BLANKS.

g WOULD LIKE AGAIN AT THIS TIME TO THANK YOU AND YOUR CHAIRMING
WIFE AND FAMILY FOR THE WONDERFUL ATTENTION THAT YOU HAVE GIVEN
US AND THE AMERICAN Gl FORUM.

IN REFERENCE TO MR. ROY RODRIGUEZ, 1 WOULD LIKE TO POINT OUT
THAT HE HAS THE BEST AMOUNT OF YEARS OF EXPERIENCE IN THE
BANKING BUSINESS, HE IS A FINE MAN HAS DONE A LOT OF TRAVELING,
WORKED IN LATIN AMERICANS, AND | AM SURE THAT HE WILL FULFILL
ANY EXPECTATION THAT YOU MAY HAVE OF HIM. i RECEOMMEND HIM TO
YOU WITHOUT ANY HESITATION. HE IS A GREAT AMERICAN, A GREAT
WORKER, AND CERTAINLY A GREAT ADMIRER OF PRESIDENT KENNEDY.

PERSONAL REGARDS TO YOU AND TO YOUR FAMILY. HOPING TO HEAR
FROM YOU REAL SOON, | REMAIN

RESPECTFULLY YOURS,
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HEdTOR P. GARCIA, M.D.
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